
Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 

Andrew Chance 

 
 

We Exalt Thee 

 

Welcome 

Nathan Madrid 

 

Prayer 
Len Sharp 
 
 

I Am A Sheep 

My Jesus I Love Thee 

When My Love For Christ Grows 

Weak 

 
 

Communion/Offering 
Peter West 
 
 

Jesus Never Fails 
(Children’s Offering) 

Blessed Be Your Name 

O To Be Like Thee 
Ancient Words 
 
 

Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 

 
 

Shout To The Lord 

 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 
Kenneth Wilcox 
 

………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

7.28.2024 

Children’s ministry: sara chance 
 

Our church family has a wonderful tradition to 

assist with needs at several local schools. This 
has been going on for many years, before I was in 

my current role, & I am so grateful to those who 

established this good work! It is a privilege to 
carry this on, through the generosity of our 

congregation.  

We have been able to help with many needed 
items, including backpacks, school supplies, 

shoes & clothing, through the school year. Having 

been a teacher & being married to one, I firmly 
believe that our support of students is important.  

When we support local children in need, we show 

love to the families, the teachers, counselors & 

other school staff who are daily being poured out 
for these families. We show we care by bearing a 

little bit of the burden.  

If you’d like to contribute to this fund, you can give 
to the children’s offering any time, or mark 

“children’s giving fund” on your check. Thank you! 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

Upcoming Events 
Jun 28— 
Aug 3 

Green Valley Bible Camp 

Aug 4 
Wedding Shower for Abbey Bryan &  
Andrew Stokes @ 2:00pm 

Aug 11 Potluck following morning worship 

Aug 11-14 Let God Speak: Marathon Bible Reading 

Aug 18 

Promotion Sunday 
Children will move to their new classes the 

following Wednesday (8/21) and 
Sunday (8/24) 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 

the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 

office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 

Sandra Guillot is having total knee replacement surgery on July 24th. Please pray 

for a successful surgery and recovery. 
Lanny and Bonnie Ashlock’s son, Rick, is improving. Lanny became disabled while 

visiting Rick with pseudo-gout and was unable to walk for several days but now has 

limited mobility. They said that they are home now and doing much better. Thank 

you for the prayers! 
Ann Yates had a very successful laparoscopic surgery and has been released to go 

home. Her numbers are looking great and her mobility is returning to normal. Praise 

God! 
Mario Alvarado’s mother, Carmen Carias, has not been doing well health-wise and 

has not been eating. Please pray that her health would improve and she would feel 

more like her normal self. 
 

Praise 

Congratulations to Austin and Olivia Tilley, and proud big sister Brooklyn, on the 

birth of their son - Hudson Michael Tilley. Hudson was born on July 18th at 5:23pm, 
weighing 7lb 10oz and 20 inches long. Olivia and Hudson are both doing well.  

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Idella Courtright 
Kathy Hayes 

Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 

Janice Umberger 

7/28   Amanda Helms 
           Benjamin Dawdy 

7/29   Melinda Gilbey 
           John Hayes 

8/2     Mary Allred 
           Bethany Sanders 

8/4     Sarah Gill 
          Jared Homishak 

8/1  Michael & Kim Henderson 

8/2  John & Kathy Hayes 
        Victor & Heather Pribislavski 

8/3  Larry & Valerie Poage 

8/4  David & Beth Watson 

Happy Anniversary  Happy Birthday  



Let God Speak: Marathon Bible Reading 

Did you know that it takes approximately 77 
hours to read the Bible cover to cover?  

Let’s do it together! As a family, we will 

have someone reading from God’s Word 
constantly from Sunday, Aug 11 at 2:00pm 

until approximately Wednesday, Aug 14 at 

6:30pm. Sign-up to read in 30 minute 

increments at the table in the lobby. Please 
plan to join us for as much of the reading 

as you are able! 

 
Boundaries in Marriage Seminar 

Nathan and Lynne Jorgenson will be 

presenting Boundaries in Marriage on 
Sunday evenings from 5:00-6:30pm from 

September 1 through October 27. The cost 

is $30 per couple. Checks should be made 

payable to Mount Comfort Church of 
Christ. 

 

Upcoming Wedding Shower 
8/4/24 @ 2pm celebrating  

Abbey Bryan & Andrew Stokes 

Registered at Target & Amazon 
 

Thank You 

Thank you for your monetary donations to 
the Disaster Relief Work here in our area. 

These funds are invaluable in providing 

assistance to those who suffered loss in 

the recent storms. This will be  a blessing 
to so many! We love your servant hearts! 

Church of Christ Disaster Relief Team 

 
Thank You—Littleton, New Hampshire 

Thank you for clearing the brush behind our 

house at 40 Herbert Lane. We appreciate 
you traveling here to NH to help! 

Sincerely, The Pines Family 

 
 

 

Thank You 

Dear Mount Comfort, 
How do you explain or express the many 

thanks for someone’s generosity? We shall 

do our best...we see God in you! Thank you 
so very much for sharing your blessings 

with Southside to help care for those 

affected in the NWA communities by the 

tornadoes. We truly appreciate your love, 
kindness, thoughtfulness, and generosity. 

May the good Lord richly bless you always. 

In Christian love, 
Your Southside Brothers & Sisters 

 

Youth Lecture at Downtown in Rogers 
201 W Chestnut, Rogers, AR 479-636-3575 

Aug 2-4  Lessons by Ben Hall 

Fri @ 7pm; Sat @ 10:30am; Sun @ 9:30am 

 
 

 

 
 

Next month, we will begin the process of 

installing new elders to shepherd the flock 
here at Mount Comfort. Below is a timeline 

to help everyone know what to expect: 

Sundays 8/4 and 8/11 
All adult Bible classes will be in the 

Auditorium to study qualifications and the 

role of an elder 
Sunday 8/18 

Nathan will preach on the topic of elders 

Sunday 8/25 

Nominations for new elders will open 
Sunday 9/8 

Nominations will close 

Sunday 9/22 
Candidates will be announced and vetted 

Sunday 10/6 

New elders will be installed 
 

Elders can be reached collectively at 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $13,714.95 

Weekly Budget $20,448.00 

Weekly Average $23,537.63 

Weekly Children’s $70.75 

YTD Children’s $346.09 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $135,900.38 

Bldg Contributions $651,179.22 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $10,899.00 

Weekly Average $18,463.40 

Sunday, July 21 

Bible Class 213 

Worship 457 

Wednesday, July 17 

Devo & Bible 97 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 
elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Summer Schedule 
Tuesdays @ 5-8pm 

V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ Creekside Park 
Wednesdays @ 6:30pm 

Bible Class at Mount Comfort  

Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 


